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Comments: To whom it may concern,

The South Salmon and it's tributaries are some of the most unique and pristine waters I have ever visited in my

life. Year after year, along with many other like minded individuals, we have traveled incredible lengths to come

visit this place on account of its remote and pristine conditions. It is with great alarm that I have received news of

the potential stibnite mine which will significantly impact this place. I have traveled to just about every corner of

the globe and I can easily say without a doubt in mind that the South Fork and the surrounding area are so

unique and gorgeous that not much else can even compare. It is vital we do all we can to protect it as such. I

implore you to prevent any potential harm to this powerful and unique watershed. Do not err on the side of short

sighted profits. Take a stand and do what is right, please. 


